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Memorandum 
 
DATE: November 19, 2020  
 
TO: Michigan Office of Administrative Hearings and Rules     
 
FROM: Dena Marks, Senior Policy Analyst, Bureau of Professional Licensing  
 
SUBJECT: 2019-104 LR Public Health Code – Disciplinary Rules 
 
 
The public comment period for this rule set opened August 11, 2020, and it ended at 5 
p.m. on August 25, 2020.  The public hearing was held on August 25, 2020, 9:00 a.m. 
 
The hearing was recorded and the recording is available.  There were no comments 
made during the public hearing.  The Bureau received written comments only during the 
open comment period. 
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